
 

 

Friday 14th June 2019 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers  
 
June Jamboree 
June Jamboree has finally arrived but no one told the 
weather! Let’s hope it stays dry enough tomorrow. If not we 
will be indoors (not the BBQ though!). Come and join us 
when you can. The fun starts at 11am. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Jolly June Reading  

READ READ READ! 

 
 
 
 
The latest competition started on June 3rd and this is how the score board looks 
after two weeks! My office window is filled with many examples of the activities the 
children are completing for this month’s competition. Mrs Ware provided these 
activities, which are varied and fun and can be adapted to suit all ages. Please do 



 

 

get involved with this reading challenge and earn extra points for your class. We 
have over two weeks left so there is plenty of time for the leader board to change! 
You can make the difference – just pick up a book! 
 
Year One Phonics Screening 
The phonics screening check is a short, light-touch assessment to confirm whether 
individual children have learnt phonic decoding to an appropriate standard. The 
checks consist of 40 words and non-words which your child will be asked to read 
one-on-one with their teacher. The children in Chestnut class have all now 
completed their phonic screening tests. Well done to you all! Mrs Budiman and Mrs 
Stoneman are very proud of you all. 
 
Finally… 
I am really looking forward to the theatre company’s visit on Wednesday afternoon. 
FONTS kindly paid for this event, which is a real treat for the children! Thank you.  
Enjoy your weekend. I hope to see many of you tomorrow. 
 
Miss Chauhan 
 

 
 

FRIDAY 28th June   
OPEN MORNING 8:45–9:15am 

OPEN CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY 2:45pm 

Monday 17th June  
 

Tuesday 18th June  

Wednesday 19th June 1:30pm The Selfish Giant – Theatre Show   
Beam House Meeting with Parents 6pm 

Thursday 20th June  

Friday 21st June 
 

Little Seedlings  
9–11am in school hall  

 


